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Thursday 17th July 
 

Dear parents, 
 
Attached to this letter, is a letter from Marcus Rashford about Summer holiday clubs. We are currently 
working with the LA and the Hubb Foundation to be able to offer this club to our Star children.  
 
We are hoping that the club will run from 10am – 2pm, four days a week, for the following weeks: 
 
Monday 26th July – Thursday 29th July 
Monday 2nd August – Thursday 5th August 
Monday 9th August – Thursday 12th August 
Monday 16th August – Thursday 19th August 
 
The club will be free for all children who receive free school meals. There may be a small fee for children 
not in receipt of free school meals. 
 
Before we commit to running the club, we would like to know how many of you would use the club on a 
daily basis through the holiday. 
 
If you are interested in a place for your child, please complete the forms link below by Friday 25th June: 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=e6JFdBlDpUeNc2PsvoPNSkxq3R7O59NLtwThrCN7x
zBUN1ZINlhZMTkxRVk3NFJOWU9GRDg1M1NDRC4u 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs. Wildman 
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